Being abandoned by "counsel" is a huge burden:
it would help if a supporter could contact 
the Spence Law Firm in Jackson, Wyoming,
and ask if they can be paid by the Federal
Public Defender in Cheyenne:  word here is
that FPD must yield to a private attorney
whenever one of their staff attorneys
is terminated or disqualified.

I have terminated two (2) FPDs in Seattle,
for obvious incompetence.

I've been moved twice now, once to southern Nevada,
and then again to Oklahoma City.

Very tough being abandoned by Federal Public Defender,
and no access to my papers presently:  they were all
shipped to Larry.

FYI:  Larry does not post to the list, so 
CAN YOU POST A REQUEST FOR SOME MODEST DONATIONS
TO BE SENT DIRECTLY TO LARRY, TO COVER
HIS TIME AND EXPENSES?

Many thanks,


God bless you, always and every way!


/s/ Paul
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